

# BVS FORTNIGHTLY

Fortnightly news update from Bure Valley School



## MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY HEAD OF SCHOOL

Dear parents and carers,

It has been lovely to be able to meet with you this week in person to discuss your child's start to the new academic year. Thank you for booking an appointment to meet with your child's teacher.

The feedback we have received so far from parents is that you really appreciated having the option of a face-to-face consultation. Teachers have also welcomed the chance to meet with parents in school to have more personable conversations.

As you already know, parent consultations are a chance to discuss how your children are doing in class and in school generally with their teacher. They can help decide how best to work together to support your children's achievement. I say work together, because your support and engagement is crucial to your child's progress.

For that reason, we are happy to discuss your child's learning in whatever format takes your preference. If you haven't yet booked an appointment (online, over the phone or in person) please do so. We are all really friendly and approachable.

Thank you for your continued support and positive feedback. We have had lots of visitors in to school this week and all have been complimentary of the children and the work going on at Bure Valley.

Best wishes



#### **DIARY DATES**

12 Nov Odd Socks Day

25 Nov FOBVS Christmas

Jumper Sale

2 Dec FOBVS Movie

Night

9 Dec FOBVS Cake and

**Hot Choc Sale** 

12 Dec Christmas Raffle

Draw

12 Dec Parent Panto

15 Dec FOBVS Christmas

games

16 Dec Last day of term

16 Dec Christmas lunch

Please follow us on Twitter and Facebook for further information and updates.



Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%.

Our current figure is... 95.8%

Our class of the week is: **BRAZIL with 99.3%** 











It was good to see some new faces at the AGM which took place on the 12th October. Lots of ideas were shared and we are now busy planning future events which we are sure your children will enjoy (Please see posters attached) Unfortunately we have had to make the decision to cancel the quiz night due to insufficient ticket sales, but we do hope to try and hold the event later in the Spring.



#### Shout out for Christmas jumpers

Please donate any pre loved Christmas jumpers to the school office before 23rd November



#### Thank you's

Thank you to everybody who supported the Halloween bake sale you helped raise £118.20.









#### 25 HALOS AS @ 11/11/2022

FRANCE - Sarah H

**IRELAND** - Sebastian T

**INDIA** - Abbie G

KENYA - Ruby R-M, Ella V, Isla H

**WELL DONE EVERYONE!** 

#### **ODD SOCKS DAY**

On Monday, 14 November, we are inviting all the children to wear odd socks to school to mark the start of Anti-Bullying Week. Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It's an opportunity for children to express themselves and celebrate their uniqueness. There is no pressure on the children to wear the latest fashion or for parents to buy expensive costumes. All they have to do to take part is wear odd socks to school, it couldn't be simpler!

#### PHOTOS FROM THE WEEK



### INFORMATION







